
 
 
 

 
Mayor and Council members,  
 
It is my honor to write a letter in support of the item 85 and Councilwoman Kelly’s 
continuous effort to bring our communities together.  
 
I fully support the efforts of the City of Austin and the sponsors of this legislation 
as they seek transparency of government and collaboration with regional 
partners. The Avery Ranch HOA is in complete support of any legislation that 
helps bring together government and the constituents.  
 
We would also like to congratulate Councilwoman Kelly on her first resolution as 
our District 6 representative. As her first piece of legislation, she has made a clear 
statement that her priorities are to bring collaboration as a key component of her 
administration.   
 
Gary Wilks, President  
Avery Ranch Homeowners Association  
www.averyranchhoa.com 
Gary@Averyranchhoa.com 
6/10/2021 
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